
From: Kit  
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2014 10:57 AM 
To: Sen. Cathy Giessel 
Subject: HB 161 
 
Senator Giessel 
As an Alaska outdoors woman and Outdoor Heritage Foundation board member, I ask you to vote for HB 
161 to support changes to help Alaska Dept of Fish and Game.  Thank you.   
 
Kathleen (Kit) Kennedy 

 


